
LAS VIRGENES MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT 

 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

FOR 

Jed Smith Pipeline Replacement Project  

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

October 11, 2016 

 

Due to an additional main break on 10/9/2016, an accelerated schedule is needed to 

complete the CEQA and design work. The following schedule deadlines are added and 

shall be a part of the Request for Proposal: 

10/31/2016 Proposal deadline 

11/8/2016  Award of RFP 

12/27/2016 Consultant completion of CEQA and ready for Bid documents 

1/10/2017 Call for bids  

 

END OF ADDENDUM No. 1 

 

John Zhao, P.E. 

Principal  Engineer 


